

Estell Manor School District

128 Cape May Avenue, Estell Manor, New Jersey 08319 District Website: estellmanorschool.com

Rose M. Millar School Business Administrator Telephone: (609) 476-2267 David L. Ricci Superintendent Telephone: (609) 476-2267 Fax: (609) 476-4205 Sarah Foley Supervisor C&I/Special Services Telephone: (609) 476-2267

July 5, 2023

Dear Estell Manor Community:

My name is David L. Ricci and I am the new Superintendent of the Estell Manor School District. I am extremely excited to be here and looking forward to building positive relationships with all stakeholders. It is a true privilege to be your new Superintendent of Schools and I cannot wait to hit the ground running.

I have been in education now for 27 years. I started as a Health and Physical Education Teacher at Audubon High School and was there for 16 years. My last 10 years have been spent in the Stratford School District where I was a Vice Principal for two years and then a Principal for eight years. My wife and I have been married for 19 years. We have two daughters that go to Haddon Township High School. Our older daughter is going to be a Senior in the Fall and our younger daughter is going to be a Sophomore.

As an educator for 27 years I firmly believe in building positive relationships, exuding great energy and enthusiasm, communicating effectively, and building a school culture that consists of respect, responsibility, and accountability. I chose the education profession many years ago for one reason and that is to make an impact on children's lives. It is essential that we care for and nurture our students and always have their best interest in mind when making important decisions for our school district moving forward.

While serving as your Superintendent, I plan to be accessible to all stakeholders and maintain an open door communication policy. I encourage and welcome any questions, comments, or concerns you have about our school district. I am very much looking forward to the year ahead and wish everyone a happy and healthy summer.

Sincerely,

David L. Ricci Superintendent

Estell Manor School District